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FAREWEll FIELD NOTES

Over the summer the Pen ran Field

. Notes — a series of arficles sub-
| mitted by Dr. Marianne Stopp. Dr.

Stupp, an archaeologist and histo-
rian who works at the National
Historic Sites Directorate, Parks
Canada, recounted her team’s dis-
coveries in 5t, Michael’s Bay and
what that meant to the history of
the region. We say goodbye to Dr.
Stopp and her team for the year
but look forward to another series
next summer. The hard-working
crew of the 2010 St Michael’s Bay
archaeology project were (hack)
Chelsee Arbour, Laura-June Zinck,
Kara Wolfe, Art Luther, and
Edward Cadwell and in the front,
Eva Luther, Marianne Stopp,
Thomas McKenna and Rodney
Turnbull with the ever-supportive
Rocky the dog. COWNTRIBUTED PHOTC




